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To Whom It May Concern:

Inolex recently hired TAMCO Demolition to complete the demolition of an unused water
tower and was very pleased with the service. TAMCO dealt with the City of Philadelphia
regarding all permitting requirements for the project. The demolition was planned out well,
with an extensive safety plan to ensure that the tower would be stable throughout the entire
process. In addition, TAMCO coordinated with us and accommodated our operating needs in
order to minimize the impact of their safety zone on our parking lot and shipping/receiving
dock traffic.

For the entire length of the project, the crew followed all of our safety and permitting
requirements, which are stricter than most since we are a chemical manufacturing facility. The
crew was respectful of our employees and property while completing this job. They stayed
within their work area and cleaned up after themselves well. TAMCO’s foreman for this job,
Justin Carroll, was a pleasure to work with as well, making great on-the-job decisions and
keeping us informed throughout.

If we were to perform another demolition on-site, we would definitely have TAMCO
perform the demolition, no matter how challenging the job. | would highly recommend using
TAMCO for any of your demolition needs.

Regards,

~ Daniel Sujo
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Daniel Sujo | senior process engineer
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